VIDYASAGAR UNIVERSITY _ ‘
DEPARTMENT OF DEAN OF STUDENTS® WELFARL
NOTICE

Date: 7th July 2025

All Postgraduate students of Vidyasagar University are hereby informed that the Debate
Competition (in English) will now be held on 9th July 2025 (Wednesday) at Committee Room. :
[1I, Vidyasagar University. due to the ongoing semester examinations. The program will
commence at 11:00 AM sharp.

Interested students from any PG department are encouraged to participate. The Ist. 2nd. and 3rd
position holders of this competition will get the opportunity to represent Vidyasagar University
at the Inter-University Final Round Debate Competition, to be held in Odisha on 12th July 2025.

In the final round. winners will receive cash prizes along with certificates for securing the st
2nd, and 3rd positions. All participants in the university-level competition will reccive
participation certificates.

Students willing to participate must send their names via email to: dswvu@mail.vidyvasagar.ac.in
Last date and time for sending names: 9th July 2025, by 10:30 AM.

For any further clarification or information, you may contact:
Mr. Pradip Roy — 9832664234
M. Soubhik Bakshi — 9641788046

This has been issued with the approval of the competent authority.
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